West Fork Parks Committee Meeting Minutes
January 16, 2017
Members Present: Darrin Byrum, Kari Waterson, Susan Neyman, William Mason
Members Absent: T.J. Howerton, Granville Wynn, John Karnes
Others Present: Chad Harrison-Parks Director, Mayor Heith Caudle
Meeting called to session: 5:40 pm
Public Forum: N\A
December Minutes: The committee reviewed and approved the December minutes.
Budget - December: The committee reviewed and approved the December budget.  
Old Business:
Meeting Times\Dates: The Committee scheduled their next meeting for February 20, 2017 at 5:30 pm.
Parks Rules\Regulations\Signs: The Director informed the Committee that the City Council had approved the updates to the park’s rules and regulations ordinance #388. The Council will adopt the new ordinance at the February meeting. The Committee discussed changes to the current park regulation signs. The Committee decided to update the signs and order replacement signs, as well as, additional signs for Riverside Park.      
Baseball\Softball: The Committee discussed preparation for the upcoming season, including signups, start dates, rule changes, and scheduling a work day. The Director informed them the WCCL meeting was January 25th and he would have more information on dates and rule changes after that meeting. 
New Business:

Banner Advertisement Letter\Form: The Director presented the Committee with a banner sponsorship letter that will be sent to businesses and organizations in the area. The Director ask for their help in distributing the letters. The Director will e-mail the Committee the form and a list of businesses\organizations to be contacted.   
Independence Day Celebration: The Committee discussed the preparation for the 2017 event. The Committee decided to hold the event on July 3rd and to pursue the vendors and sponsors that participated last year, as well as, search for new sponsors and discuss additional activities that could be added to the event. The Director will start contacting vendors and sponsors. The Director will e-mail the Committee an itemized list of products purchased last year, so the Committee can help find possible donations and sponsors to help obtain some of these items.  
Pee Wee Football\Cheer: The Director informed the Committee that the WCFL league is working on expanding the league. The league is contacting towns and organizations that are similar in size and participation numbers to join our league.    
The Director presented the Committee with information about a food truck race event that will be held at Riverside Park on April 8th.  
Mayor Caudle spoke about the Economic Development and Beautification Committee. The Mayor hopes to make the Economic Development and Beautification two separate committees and ask the Parks Committee members to help recruit possible new members.   

S. Neyman ask the Mayor for his contact information. The Director will e-mail the Committee an updated contact list for the Mayor and City Council.
Adjourn: 6:55 pm
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